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	Purpose/Objective: To provide relevant information and facilitate the discussions regarding the new SSTX weather radars and WAS/RLAN in the 5 GHz band

	Abstract:   
The recent meeting of Working Party 5B (14-24 May 2024) discussed new solid-state transmitter (SSTX) pulse characteristics for weather radars and wireless access systems (WAS)/radio local area networks (RLAN) dynamic frequency selection (DFS) in the 5 GHz band, and agreed to have a joint-meeting of WG 5B-1 with the relevant WG within Working Party 5A.  This contribution intends to provide relevant information to facilitate the discussions at the upcoming joint meeting of the WP 5B and WP 5A.
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